
 

 
 

 

    

 

 

 
 

GECC Report to the NJCU Senate on November 15th, 2021 

GECC met with GECAP and representatives of the Provost’s Office on October 29th to discuss the 
number of sections offered in each student learning outcome. There are currently too many sections 
offered in some and too few offered in others. See, for example, this breakdown of sections by 
learning outcome for spring 2022.  

! 

In order to ensure sufficient opportunities for students to satisfy their General Education 
requirements in AY22-23, we are proposing a process as described in the attached ‘Fast-Track 
Motion’.  

Sincerely,  
  
General Education Curriculum Committee 

GECC 
Dr. Manuela Caciula, Fitness, Exercise & Sports  
Dr. Joseph Moskowitz, Political Science  
Dr. J.D. Jayaraman, Finance & Data Science  
Dr. Andrew Bossie, Economics  
Dr. Marcin Ramocki, Media Arts  
Dr. Ahmad Rabaa’i, Information System, C&I Representative   
Dr. Scott O’Connor, General Education Director 


